
CH14 
Professional Consultants 

May 6, 2015 

Adam Boukari 
Assistant City Manager 
City of Alachua 
P.O. Box  
Alachua, Florida 32616 

RE: Copeland Park Roadway Improvements 

Dear Mr. Boukari, 

Please accept this letter as my acceptance, as the Engineer of Record for the above 
mentioned project, for the submitted cost saving alternatives by O'Steen Bros. These value 
engineering alternatives will ensure the project will be within budget. The only exception to 
O'Steen Bros' request is that the storm piping crossing under NW 129th  Way (Sta. 54+31), 
within the Rachel Road 2054, shall remain as elliptical reinforced concrete pipe. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 352-519-5940 
or via email at danielychw-inc.com . 

Sincerely, 

CC 
LLJ 

jQ 
Daniel 
Senior Project Manager 
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